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Objection from CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead)
CRASH agrees with - and endorses - the view expressed by immediate neighbours that the further rear
extension proposed by the applicant is an unwarranted intrusion on their privacy, and that it fails in every

regard to "protect or enhance" the character of the South Hampstead Conservation Area.

OBJECTION



